
Featuring Attorney Brandy Johnson
Governmental Law, LLC

Since 2008, Brandy has been providing knowledgeable and
expert legal guidance to NIRMA members and representing
them in a variety of civil litigation matters.

Hot Topics Currently Confronting NIRMA Members

Learn about the latest court decisions and developments impacting public entities.

Free Webinar presented by 

     10:00 - 11:30 a.m. CST
       Thursday, November 19, 2020

Each day seems to bring a new or developing issue for local government officials to
contend with.  From new regulations to recent court decisions to the latest trends
sweeping across the country, it is imperative local officials stay up-to-date.

This webinar will examine a number of timely topics that are confronting NIRMA
member county and agency officials, including:

• a recent Nebraska Supreme Court decision addressing tree cutting by county road
departments;

• litigation involving county zoning decisions;
• handi-bus operations and ADA considerations for seat belt use;
• recent developments related to law enforcement; 
• considerations public officials must keep in mind when entering into contractual agreements; 
•   answers to specific questions you may have regarding other issues you’re seeing.

To Register:

Log on to www.nirma.info, go to the Events tab, click on Webinar/Online Training,
scroll down to the Upcoming Events, then click on the November 19 webinar to access
the registration link.

Note:  Advance registrations are required and must be received by Tuesday, November 17.




